
Out of concern for the health and 
safety of our guests and staff, Sixteen 
Café will temporarily close with the 
self-checkout market “Bodega” 
continuing to provide grab & go 
options. 
 
This is an extraordinary time and we 
know that you will be in need of great 
food and hospitality in the near 
future. We hope to provide that for 
you soon when we reopen. In the 
meantime, please follow us on 
Instagram for further updates. 
 
Thank you for your continued 
patronage and please take care and 
be safe. 
 
Please note:   Credit / Debit Cards are 
the only method of payment until 
further notice.  
 

 

 
 
 

 


